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EOL – End of Life Notification 
 
Taoglas Product EOL Announcement signifies that the products listed below have entered 

the end of life and are no longer being produced from the date of production end. Some 

limited quantity may still be in stock and is offered as a last time buy for a limited period 

only, on a first come first served basis.  

 

Affected Products 

Description 
Part# 

 

GSA.8825 with 0.5M RG-174 CRC9 GSA.8825.A.051M11 

GSA.8825 with 0.5M RG-174 SMK(M) GSA.8825.A.051N11 

 

EOL Timeline 

Stage 1 

Announcement 

Stage 2 

Production End 
Stage 3 

Last-Time-Buy 

Stage 4 

Last Date to ship 

08/08/2014 08/08/2014 31/08/2014 30/09/2014 

 

Reason: the discontinuation is due to market changes 

 

In order to fulfil your requirements beyond the products discontinuation, we invite you to 

evaluate alternative Taoglas products.  Please do not hesitate to contact one of our Sales 

Offices to assist you with finding the best alternative for your application, or if you have 

any questions or need further assistance. 

 

 
EMEA (Europe/Middle East/Africa) 
Taoglas Ltd. 
Unit 5 Kilcannon Business Park,  
Old Dublin Road, 

Enniscorthy, Co. Wexford,  
Ireland  

 
Phone: +353 53 9169500  
Fax: +353 53 9169655  

North/South America 
Taoglas USA, Inc. 
8375 Camino Santa Fe, 
Suite A,  

San Diego, CA 92121,  
USA 

 
 
Phone: +1 858 450 0888  

Asia/Asia-Pacific 
Taoglas Limited 
No 2-2,  
Ln. 66 ZhongShan 1st Rd,  

Bade City,  
Taoyuan County, 33454,  

Taiwan, ROC  
 
Phone: +886 3 3681223  
 

eusales@taoglas.com  nasales@taoglas.com  asiasales@taoglas.com  
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